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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
I have really enjoyed catching up on photos of the Summer Jam
this week. There has been so much positive feedback of having this
music festival, we will look to repeat this again next year. Seeing
the joy on the faces of students dancing along to a disco party
reminded me that there are SEND friendly family discos held locally
that you might enjoy with your child. Here is the link to DJ Dan Blaze
who was our Summer Jam DJ: 
https://www.djdanblaze.com/send.html
 

We are very lucky that we see some significant changes with the
students as they grow and it is amazing when things "click”. I was
reminded this week in our staff forum of some of the individual
progress that students have made. One class shared that after
introducing a communication book, within four weeks the student
was effectively using a 24 cell book and is doing so well with it that
we are already exploring a high tech device. This is just one
example of what makes us all incredibly proud to work at Stocklake
Park School. This is a testament to the joint hard work from staff,
therapists, families and, of course, the students themselves. Thank
you for helping us to help your child to develop and grow.
 

I appreciate that at this time of year everyone is anxious to hear
about class lists for next year. I will share these with you when I can,
but there is still some unconfirmed information which is preventing
this being shared at this point. We have, however, had a transition
visit for the new students who are confirmed so far to join us in
September. They seem so tiny compared with our existing
students! They had a fabulous time working with Faith and Ann and
the lovely staff who came with them from Booker.
 

Have a good weekend.

Rhonda Gosney

SIGNS OF THE WEEK
Core Word

SCHOOL MEALS

SCHOOL MEAL ORDERING FOR NEXT HALF TERM:

The Arbor school meals ordering window is
OPEN to order all school meals for the next

half term (Monday 8th September to Friday
24th October)

Please access your school meals via the
Arbor App or the online Arbor Portal to order

your meal choice for your child's school
meals

The menu is available from our website -
click here to view. You can also view

guidance notes for the Arbor system here.
You can choose any meal for any day

Payment of £3.00 per meal is to be paid via
the Arbor App or Portal

The meal ordering window for next half
term WILL CLOSE AT 12NOON ON MONDAY

7TH JULY
Any child without an ordered meal WILL BE
REQUIRED to have a HOME SUPPLIED packed

lunch

SCHOOL CALENDAR

Wednesday 9  Julyth

Electric Umbrella

Friday 18  Julyth

6th Form Leavers Prom

Tuesday 22  Julynd

6th Form Achievement Assembly

Wednesday 23  Julyrd

Last Day of Term

https://www.djdanblaze.com/send.html
https://stocklakepark.com/school-meals/


Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Stocklake Park School, Stocklake, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 1DP
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USEFUL INFORMATION
The Absolutely Together Summer Charity is running a FREE SEND activities programme for families that support
children with additional needs over the summer period.  If you would like to register for the programme simply fill
out the form on the following link https://forms.office.com/e/ZaBm6B7WUT. If you prefer, you can email them at
smiles@absolutely-together.org.

https://forms.office.com/e/ZaBm6B7WUT
mailto:smiles@absolutely-together.org

